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The Fukushima I nuclear power plant is located in the towns of Okuma
and Futaba, Japan. In March 2011 they were evacuated by government
order because of the nuclear accident there. Together, Okuma and
Futaba have a population of 19,000. Burke County has about 22,000
residents. If Plant Vogtle were to have an accident requiring evacuation,
how would people know? How would residents be notified? Where
would they go? What would be done for people who could not drive?

After the Fukushima accident, President Obama recommended that
residents within 50 miles evacuate the area or “shelter in place.”
What does shelter in place mean? Is it safe? How many residents
are ready to evacuate or shelter in place? Are you ready?

Southern Company
should be required to
provide shelter and
other protection from a
nuclear accident at
Vogtle for residents of
Blythe, Girard, Keysville,
Midville, Sardis, Vidette,
Waynesboro and all
residents of Burke
County.
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